
Reflection 6

I decided to spend my final fifty hours at my internship by applying all my

research on data analysis and structure into a small report for my supervisor.

As alluded to in the previous reflection, this report would focus on the newer

aspects I found during my internship while explaining further details on current

applications used for data sorting at the Brooks Crossing iLab. The report then focused

on the data analysis methods I found that best suited the iLab’s needs. I believe this

report would serve as a good starting point for other interns in the future to go off of, as

the data analyst position started this semester and currently has only two remote

workers (me included). After conducting my analysis of the data inside the iLab, I then

focused on listing potential avenues for the iLab to work towards in the future. While the

iLab is an educational-based business, it is still a business.

After all of that was sorted out, I decided to spend the rest of my time at my

internship by performing the methods of data sorting I found on any remaining data.

Overall, my experience with this internship was very interesting. Most of my time spent

has been related to cybersecurity, and as such I didn’t really focus too much on data

analysis. This internship gave me an alternative perspective and potential career path if I

ever decide to stop pursuing cybersecurity. I believe I gained a lot of insight and

perspective that I otherwise would have never gained if I had not taken this internship.


